
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: 4101 Rutherford
Date: October-13-21 11:10:33 AM

From: Alfred Napolitano > 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 8:40 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] FW: 4101 Rutherford

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Alfred Napolitano
Sent: October 13, 2021 8:18 AM
To: rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca
Subject: 4101 Rutherford

I, Alfred Napolitano, as resident of Weston Downs, urge each and
everyone of you, to uphold your commitment and reject this
development at 4101 Rutherford Rd. of 7 stories and 139 units.
Thank You
Alfred Napolitano

Sent from Mail for Windows
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